
 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF IFB MMB-063-24  

(REMOVAL OF HAZARDOUS MATERIALS) 
 

 
 
Invitation for Bid No. MMB-063-24 is cancelled effective June 28, 2024 so that Fairfax County 
Public Schools can clarify bidders’ obligation to provide commercially reasonable pricing across 
all bid items.   
 
FCPS anticipates issuance of a revised solicitation for these services in the near future.  
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